

November and December 2021

Dear Pastor and Friends,

I greet you in the wonderful name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. It does not seem possible that we are again at the end of another year. Yet, here we are, and it is my prayer that you and your families will have a wonderful Thanksgiving and a Merry Christmas.

It has been 3 years since Dr. Wade passed away, but the Lord has been good to my mom. Thank you for your ministry in supporting the widows 1 Timothy 5:16. It is greatly appreciated, and I know that God is blessing you for it.

This last August, a church in Cumming, GA gave \$10,000 to the Macedonia printing ministry in honor of Dr. Wade who started the 1st Independent Fundamental Baptist church there in the early 70s. That gift was used to help purchase a plate maker for the ministry, and because of that gift, millions will hear the gospel message and souls will be saved. Dad had a great burden for reaching the world for Christ, and the printing press is the best and fastest way of reaching the most people.

Please continue to pray for mom that God will be with her and comfort her in the days ahead.

On behalf of Dr. and Mrs. Wade

David Wade

Support & Contact Information

Macedonia World Baptist Missions, Inc.
PO Box 519 Braselton, GA 30517
Phone: 706-654-2818
Website: mwbm.org



Sending Church
Cross Roads Baptist Church
1391 Braselton Hwy. Lawrenceville, GA 30043
Dr, Kenny Kuykendall, Pastor
www.crossroadsbap.org